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Act 281, Session Laws of Hawai`i 2007 (Senate Bill 688, SD 2, HD 1, CD 1) became law 

effective July 10, 2007.  The purpose of the Act is to fund the Hawai`i P-20 Partnerships for 

Education, in order to provide the impetus to develop the vision and plans for education in 

Hawai`i for the twenty-first century.  The Act provides an appropriation of $50,000 annually (FY 

2008 and FY 2009) to the University of Hawai`i to enable Hawai`i P-20  to organize meetings 

and electronic communication for this purpose.  Because the appropriated funds were never 

released to the University, Hawai`i P-20 did not have the resources to conduct the prescribed 

meetings or to create a medium of electronic communication, as directed by the Act. 

 

Should funds be released in the future, Hawai`i P-20 Partnerships for Education stands ready to 

conduct these activities. 

 


